
Latest news from the school 

November 28 we received the following message from head master Calvince at Chrisitne 

 

Hello all 

Below is how our class of 2019 performed. 

We are proud to push all the 27 of them to 

form one for next year. 

Regards Calvince 

 

Our comment 

All the students in 8th grade achieved such good results in their exam tests that they are approved 

and qualified to continue in secondary school.  We already know that among the 3 -5 best students 

who reached the best results there are those who will get sponsors allowing them to attend the 

schools for which they are qualified.  This will be tried individually and is dependent on the 

student’s results and need for financial support.  If we have understood the situation correctly, are 

all the pupils, even those just below 200 points, qualified for secondary school and then probably in 

a school close by, mening that the student can live at home and not at the school, which means that 

the fees are much lower. 

 

We will take this opportunity to send lots of thanks to the whole staff at the school, who in different 

ways contribute to the students’ good results.  This work starts and is grounded in the lower grades 

and continues intensely up to and including the 8th grade.  You are really afire for your task and 

dedicate lots of time and engagement to encourage and help the students to reach as far as possible 

considering each person’s conditions.  Our warmest thanks to all of you! 

 

Recent events in the Association 

During two weekends we participated in two Christmas fairs.   In all we were six persons taking 

turns during the four days.  At the Farsta fair we were indoors and for the first time in the barn with 

ground level entrance making it easier for strollers and roller supports to visit us.  At Tyresö the 

whole market is outdoors and the small booths give a real country village atmosphere. Both markets 

are very nice but with a bit different characters.  The sale was good and we got a most welcome 

contribution to the operation of the school. 

 

Following are a few glimpses from the two weekends. 

 

Christmas Fair at Farsta Gård, November 23 – 24 

 

Lilla Tyresö Inn and Youth Hostel, November 31 and December 1 

 

This years’ Christmas Gift 

For you, who didn’t get a chance to visit our fairs.  Don’t forget our children during Christmas.  A 

small gift in the form of a donation to the school is always welcome.  A very clear proof that your 

gifts do a lot of good is the results of this year’s graduates from 8th grade.  Please continue helping 

the children of Kabondo so that they also in the future can get good schooling at St Christine 

School. 

You can find additional pictures from the Christmas fairs and from the school in our web page 

www.kisumu.se 

 

Finally we wish you all a pleasant holiday season.  Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year 

Greetings from the Board / Bitte 

 

http://www.kisumu.se/


Gifts for celebrations, in memoriam and other donations 

Do you wish to give a gift for a celebration or in memory of someone? Send your donation to one of 

our accounts below and a mail to us at gava@kisumu.se.  State purpose, the name of the person to 

whom we shall send our thanks and who the donors are. We will then send a thank you-card with 

the names of the donors. 

Swish-account: 1236 072 698 

Bank giro: 5734-8534 

Plus giro: 17 62 64 – 0  

For IBAN-number contact our accountant Julia Olson, julia@kisumu.se to get the Society’s account 

number and IBAN number in Handelsbanken 

We protect your personal data in accordance with GDPR.  Read the integrity policy of the Kisumu 

Association at www.kisumu.se or send a mail  to ordf(@)kisumu.se 

 
The latest news, pictures and reports from the school is available at the web page of the Association, 

www.kisumu.se 

Also visit us at Facebook.  News from the Association and school is regularly published at Föreningen 

Kisumu och Stiftelsen St: Christine 
 

mailto:gava@kisumu.se
http://www.kisumu.se/
http://www.kisumu.se/

